
12. Thames Valley Environmental Records Centre  
(TVERC) - Spring Conference, 16 March, 2024 

A number of people in MuW send very useful records of wildlife sightings (birds, bats, hares, 
butterflies come easily to mind )  to TVERC….if you want to find out more about why records are 
important or how to do it, TVERC is inviting you to their Spring Conference; 

This looks like being a great event - more information from TVERC or Pat Ward. 

 

Let’s get together! 

We’re hosting a new event, and we’d love to see you there. Join us for TVERC Spring 

Conference 2024, 16 March 2024 at 10:00 AM. 

Our recorders' conference is a remarkable gathering that brings together the vibrant 

biological recording community. It's an opportunity for all of us to share updates on the 

incredible work we've been doing. 

Whether you are an experienced wildlife surveyor or just starting out, there will be a 

range of talks and workshops designed to increase your knowledge of wildlife recording, 

as well as give you the opportunity to network with other recorders in your local area, 

exchange ideas and build connection within the recorders' community. 

Talks and speed updates from different recording and conservation groups including 

Oxford University, BTO, UK Pollinator Monitoring Scheme and more. We hope you're 

able to join us - register now. 

Warm regards, 

TVERC 


